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Councilmember Jennifer Campbell  
Vows to Protect Women’s Reproductive Rights 

 
 SAN DIEGO – Today’s Supreme Court Ruling on Roe v. Wade takes away women’s 
reproductive rights, including abortion. The ruling will only force women into unsafe abortions. 

Councilmember Jennifer Campbell said: “I'm deeply disappointed with today's Supreme Court 
ruling taking away women's right to choose. As a physician, I know that this decision will cost 
women their lives. It is not possible to ban abortions; they are only banning access to safe 
abortions. We will continue to ensure that San Diego is a safe place for women to make their 
own healthcare decisions, including regarding abortion. And I'm leading the way for San 
Diego to support the California State constitutional amendment enshrining reproductive 
rights into law in our state.” 
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